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399 Albany Shaker Rd Loudonville, NY 12211   Phone: (518) 694-9190 FAX: (518) 694-9396

November 11, 2021 
RE: Everett Road Senior Housing Project 
Sean Maguire AICP CEcC
Director, Planning and Economic Development
CEO, Industrial Development Agency and Local Development Corp 
Town of Colonie Public Operations Building 
347 Old Niskayuna RD

Latham, NY 12110 

Dear Sean,

Since our application to the IDA for sales tax and mortgage recording tax relief in April of 2021 we have revised our construction budget from $16,008,000 to approximately $19,100,000 for construction and $213,500 for furniture, fixtures and equipment and our overall project costs to $24,801,729.00. In addition, our construction mortgage has been increased to $20,500,000 from $18,000,000 in the previous application.  These changes in project costs will result in changes in relief as follows:

Sales Tax Exemption: From $766,569 to $772,540

Mortgage Recording Tax Exemption: From $180,000 to $205,000

 Total revised benefit is $30,971. 
The increase in the cost of construction is a result of increases in labor and material costs.  In addition we determined to retain a general contractor [instead of self performing] which added additional costs.  
We anticipate closing with our lender and commencing the project in the spring of 2022.  We are not seeking temporary sales tax benefit prior to closing with our financing and the Agency.

Sincerely,
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Michael J. Crisafulli

Member, Crisafulli Associates, LLC

